
M.J.P. ROHILKHAND UNIVERSITY, BAREILLY 

 

DATEDl: 02-07-2019 

NOTICE 

MBA Walk In Interview postponement 

Due to some unavoidable circumstance the interview for the post of 

Research Assistant and Field Investigator under Centre of Excellence 

Project funded by State Govt. scheduled on 03 July, 2019 has been 

postponed. 

The interview is now scheduled on 05-07-2019 at 11:30 am in the office 

of Dean, Faculty of Management, MJPRU, Bareilly. Kindly bring all the 

original copies along with photocopy and photograph. 

 

P.B.Singh 

(Head & Dean) 

 


